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Family: 

Three sons, 
Jacob, 16 
years old 
and a ju-
nior at Les-
ter Prai-
rie High 
S c h o o l ; 
Alex, 13 
years old 
and a sev-
enth-grader at Waconia Middle 
School; and Riley, 11 years old 
and a sixth-grader at Waconia 
Middle School. My fiancée’s 
name is Maureen.

Education: I attended LPHS 
and graduated in 1993.

How long in area: I have 
lived here most of my 39 years, 
with the exception of about six 
months.

Work  history? I am em-
ployed as an ambulance sales-
man at North Central Emer-
gency Vehicles in Lester 
Prairie, also know as Jerry’s 
Transmission. 

I have been employed at 
NCEV for six years. I am the 
sales representative for four 
lines of ambulances and cover 
the state of Wisconsin. I also 
work as an on-call EMT for 
Ridgeview Medical Center, 
and part time as a lab assistant 
at Ridgeview Medical Center.

Previous public office? I 
have served as a council mem-
ber and am currently the city’s 
mayor. 

Why should you be elect-
ed? We have quite a few things 
on the horizon in Lester Prairie 
and I would like to see them 
through. 

We are working on getting 
the trail extended from the 
Carver County line into the 
city limits of Lester Prairie. 

I am hopeful of bringing a 
senior living facility to town in 
the near future. 

We are in the process of 
evaluating the need for a city 
administrator, who would help 
us to get an industrial area into 
Lester Prairie, along with other 
tasks that we would have for 
that position. 

I have enjoyed my nearly 10 
years on the city council and 
look forward to serving the 
community going forward.
Mark Miller

We did not receive a re-
sponse from this candidate.
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